
MEMORANDUM FOR: George W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

FROM: B. C. Buckley, Project Manager
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: SHEARON HARRIS, UNIT 1 CASELOAD FORECAST

The Caseload Forecast Panel Team completed its site visit on June 19, 1985.

In addition to the docketed information submitted by Carolina Power and Light

Company letter of May 31, 1985, the attached supplemental information was also

provided to the team for its consideration. We are presently deliberating

the information obtained during the site visit.

8, P, Rue.
B. C. Buckley, Project anager
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
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